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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

18/03/2022  10:28:002021/5666/P OBJ Ben Rosier The ¿development¿ / unauthorised build out of 1-3 Murray Street already appears to have taken over quite a 

lot of pavement / public space. The adhoc build out of a ground level duct is already pretty odd and very ugly - 

surprised this was allowed and not properly inspected by the council as it would seem to be in breach of health 

and safety, not least for residents sealed in under glass! In addition, the premises seem to be used to pack in 

tenants - and none of the existing tenants seem to be able to stop themselves spreading rubbish and 

cardboard boxes on the street well outside rubbish collect dates.

In short the council doesn¿t seem to be doing any enforcement on the existing development - and landlords 

seem to be getting away with a public land grab with impunity. I think this needs oversight in multiple areas. 

Oppose.
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